
Ben Russow - Mason Middle School  

Administrative Report 

Date: March 10, 2021 

 

 

 

• I have been looking at 2 schedules to help us return to 

school full time.  The biggest concern at the Middle School 

is class size numbers.  Returning to a full day will require us 

to cut 1 section at each grade level.  As a result, class 

sizes will move from 18-19 to 25-27 students per class.   

 

• Track and Middle School softball/baseball will begin on 

Monday, March 22.  Our participation numbers look 

steady. 

 

• Mason Middle School will be sponsoring a spirit week – 

March 15 – March 19.  We have a variety of dress up days 

and modified activities planned for the students.  We will 

be conducting a Peanut Butter and Jelly Food Drive to 

support the local food drive at St. Joe’s in Monroe. 

 

• Our Math Counts team participated in a regional 

competition and did very well.  Karter Stubleski, an 8th 

grade student qualified for the State Finals by placing 2nd 

overall out of 35 students. 

 

• P-SAT will be given to our 8th graders on April 13th.  Our 

teachers are currently preparing students for the 

assessment.   


